
World Book Day - Thursday 2nd March 
 

This year, the school council, using ideas from the children in all classes, have decided that 

to celebrate World Book Day they would like everyone to: 

 Bring in an age-appropriate book for a book swap (this may be a little different this 

year due to the hall not being in use) 

 Dress up in a home-made costume of a character from a book - keep it simple, not all 

characters have elaborate clothes 

 Create a potato character that is linked to your costume - it could be the same as you, 

or from the same book.  Here are some ideas: 

                                               


